
 
 
 
 

 

 
The CCA monthly meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, August 26, 2020 – 12:30pm 

has been rescheduled due to TS Marco and 
Hurricane Laura. 

 

  
The new meeting date is  

Wednesday, September 2, 2020 – 12:30pm  
via Zoom. 

 
 

Visit www.stpgov.org/cca for more 
information.  

 
 

http://www.stpgov.org/cca

